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Janeese Parker

From: Janeese Parker

Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 12:23 PM

To: ‘ism@ commlawgroup.com’; 'tlynch @telecomlawyers.com'; 'eric.fishman @ hklaw.com'

Cc: George Li; David Krech; Susan OConnell; JoAnn Sutton; James Ball; 'alex.daman@dhs.gov';

‘greg.pinto@dhs.goV'; 'douglas.daniels @dhs.gov'; 'TTelecom@ usdoj.gov';
‘Thomas.Doyle @associates.dhs.gov'; 'Joanne.Ongman @ usdoj.gov';
‘Jennifer.Rockoff @usdoj.gov'; 'lettsw @ state.gov'; 'Siobhan.Dupuy @ usdoj.gov';
‘dklein1 @leo.gov'; 'Mary.Wheaton2 @ usdoj.goVv'; 'Richard.Sofield2 @ usdoj.gov'

Subject: FCC Section 214 Removed from Streamlined
Attachments: DOC-286476A1.pdf

Tracking: Recipient Read
'ism@commlawgroup.com'
'tlynch@telecomlawyers.com'
‘eric.fishman@hklaw.com'

George Li Read: 10/31/2008 12:27 PM
David Krech

Susan OConnell

JoAnn Sutton

James Ball

‘alex.daman@dhs.gov'
'greg.pinto@dhs.gov'
'douglas.daniels@dhs.gov'
‘TTelecom@usdoj.gov'
‘Thomas.Doyle@associates.dhs.gov'
'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov'
‘Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov'
'lettsw@state.gov'
'Siobhan.Dupuy@usdoj.gov'
‘dklein1l@leo.gov'
'‘Mary.Wheaton2@usdoj.gov'
'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov'

ITC-214-20081006-00449
POP2Call, LLC

ITC-214-20081006-00450
GloballTouch

ITC-214-20081007-00451
Blue Apple Telecom Corporation

ITC-214-20081008-00452
Office des postes et Telecommunications de Polynesie francaise
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The above referenced applications were placed on Public Notice on October 17, 2008 for
streamlined processing. Since the Public Notice was released, the Commission has been requested
by the Executive Branch agencies of the United States that we remove the subject applications
from streamlined processing because of foreign ownership issues. Therefore, pursuant to Section
63.12(c)(3) of the Commission's Rules, we have removed these applications from streamlined
processing.

Please be advised that your company may not commence operations until the Section 214
authorization is granted. See Section 63.12(d) of the rules, 47 C.F.R. Section 63.12(d). The
Executive Branch will contact you or the "Contact” listed on your application directly for further
information. You can be assured that your application will be processed expeditiously upon
completion of Executive Branch's review. We will notify you by e-mail when your application is
granted.

The Public Notice Report No. TEL-01324S (released October 31, 2008), is attached. If you have
any questions, please email: JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov, Susan.Oconnell@fcc.gov,
David.Krech@fcc.gov, and George.Li@fcc.gov or fax to 202-418-2824.

Thank you.

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: (202) 418-0707

E-mail: Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov
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